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Road Closure 
Due to essential works as part of the new Jo Cox More in Common 
Centre development, there will be no access in front of Edith Key 
and Researcher Hub from Monday13th June until Sunday 26th June. 
The pedestrian route behind these buildings is available between 
6am and 8pm and the Woodland walk is open. The accessibility 
route during this period for staff and students is via the Barbara 
Hepworth building 
The diagram below highlights alternative routes and access points. 

 

Estates and Facilities apologise for any inconvenience 
caused by these works. For any enquiries please contact 

the Estates Help desk on Ext 2550. 
Thank you 
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